
   

        

 

RENO: THURSDAY, JUNE 8 

VEGAS: WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14 
 

Please join us for the 2017 Perry Foundation Endeavor Awards and 

take the opportunity to celebrate your exceptional colleagues for 

their outstanding contributions and achievements in post-acute / 

long-term care. Enjoy a night of excellent food and drink and go 

home with a fabulous raffle item.   

Guest Speakers: 

Reno 

Leticia Metherell – Assistant Bureau Chief, Bureau of Health Care 

Quality & Compliance 

 

 

Las Vegas 

Paul Shubert – Bureau Chief, Bureau of Health Care Quality & 

Compliance 

 

Nominate (5/22 Deadline)    

Register to Attend     

Join as a Sponsor  

 

PerryFoundationNV.org 

 

7:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

 

Reno 

Nugget Casino Resort 

 

Las Vegas        

Vegas PBS 

  

 

 Raffle Prizes           

 
 

PERRY FOUNDATION 

1485 W. Warm Springs Rd 
Suite 109 

Henderson, NV 89014 
 
 

PerryFoundationNV.org 

(702) 550-4666 

 
 

 


